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7th May, 1953.

Dear Mre Clews,

As arranged over the telephone,
I enclose herewlith a copy of a letter 1
have to-day addressed to Mr. Iver Bugge
regarding the "SKOTAAS".

It is understood he is in London,
so that perhaps you will be good enough to
transmit the original to him.

with kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Ke Be A. Clews, Esqs,

care Messrs. SeleAs Limited,
Bergen House,

33/35, St. Mary Axe,

LONDON, EeCeSs



